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24th March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent,  
 
As this term draws to a conclusion may I wish you and your family a very happy and holy 
Easter time.  We will be holding a special liturgy for all pupils to mark this special time in the 
Lenten season. To allow for this we will be running an amended timetable next Friday (31st 
March), with school finishing at 12:30 for all pupils.  
 
On this day we will be holding a non-uniform day, with an emphasis on everyone wearing 
something blue, at the request of 9A.  This is part of their work as part of the Frist Give Project 
across Year 9.  It has been wonderful to see how the year group has rallied to make such a 
positive contribution to raising money and awareness of so many worthy and deserving 
causes.  I have attached a letter from 9A explaining their work and the purpose of this day.  
Please do take time to read this. All money can be donated via Parent Pay.   
 
We look forward to welcoming your daughter back on Wednesday, 19th April for the busy 
summer term ahead.  Over the next half term there are two public holidays.  School will be 
closed on the 1st May for the May Day Bank Holiday and the 8th May for the Bank Holiday to 
mark the coronation of King Charles. 
 
Once again may I wish you and your family a special Easter holiday.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Geraldine A. Higgins 
Executive Headteacher  


